
April 24, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians of Bridgman Public Schools Students:

The Bridgman Education Association is excited to once again offer their “Blue Jean” Summer

Scholarship program. Scholarships are available at each of the three buildings in the Bridgman

district to qualifying applicants, grades pre-K-11. The scholarship is intended to be used

toward the cost of a camp or enrichment program that students plan on attending over the

summer.

Types of camps and programs the scholarship may be used for (but are not limited to) are:

band camp, sports camp, theater camp, art classes, math/science enrichment, technology

class, or cooking class. Per school policy, the scholarship may not be used for religious or

faith-based camps/programs. The purpose of this scholarship is to encourage our students

to continue the learning process throughout the summer months.

To be eligible, Bridgman students must fill out the application below and return it to their

school’s main office by Friday May 3, 2024.

Please note: if the camp has already been paid for, a copy of the registration and payment

receipt is necessary for reimbursement.

If you have any questions, please contact the following scholarship committee

representatives:

Melissa Payne at Bridgman Elementary School mpayne@bridgmanschools.com

Kim Yauchstetter at F.C.Reed Middle School kyauchstetter@bridgmanschools.com

Amy Houghton at Bridgman High School ahoughton@bridgmanschools.com

Thank you,

The Bridgman Education Association “Blue Jean” Scholarship Committee
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Bridgman Education Association

“Blue Jean” Summer Scholarship Application

2024

Student’s Name _________________________________________________

Grade in 2024-2025 school year ____________

Name of Camp _________________________________________________

Cost of Camp _____________

Applicant: Please answer the following questions with as much detail as possible. Continue

your responses on the back side if necessary. Responses may be typed or hand written.

1. Explain why you want to attend this camp?

2. What skills or information will you learn at this camp?

3. How will you use these skills and information in the next school year?


